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January 2020 

Our Family School Association (FSA) consists of the following: 

President: Roxanne Rosas Treasurer:  Sophie Dlugopolski Secretary/Newsletter:  Monica Rzepka 

Fundraising Chairperson:  Monica Mietus Fundraising Co-chairperson:  Jackie Ortega Bingo Coordinator:  Kelly Synal 

Parent Ambassador/Mentorship Cheryl Piszczek Volunteer Coordinator:  Maria Rodriguez Spirit Wear Chairperson: Vanessa Carrano 

Happy New Year 2020!  Thank you to all of our families that came to our meeting to learn more about the fun things we have planned for 

our students this school year.  We would love to see even more faces at our next FSA meeting on February 6, 2020 at 7:00 pm!  

This month is very busy for us as we are preparing for The Great Event!  The FSA is diligently working to make this a wonderful event with 

all proceeds going towards our SATG Endowment Fund.    We want this year’s event to be even bigger and better than the previous 

year’s…but we can’t do that without the support of our SATG families.  Here’s how you can help… 

1. Please purchase tickets to the Great Event and come and support and honor Mrs. Diane Klimek for all of the hard work she has done for 

our school. 

2. Please purchase raffle tickets – we have great prizes! 

3. Please consider sending in a cash and/or gift card to school within the next weeks for the class baskets that will be raffled off at the 

event. 

4. Sign up to volunteer to help out at The Great Event. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0545acaf2daaf49-volunteer1  

5. Sign up to sell tickets after mass for The Great Event. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b4da5af2daaf94-great   

We have great food, music, prize baskets, a 50/50 raffle, AND this is great opportunity to take some time away from the kids for a few hours 

and have fun and get to know members of our parish and SATG family.  Please come out and help us to make this a wonderful event! 

SCRIP- We are so excited to bring SCRIP to St. Albert!  For each gift card that you purchase, a percentage (% will be listed on order 

form) will be applied ½ toward your tuition and ½ toward the FSA.  The percentage earned will be applied at the end of each trimester.  

*Thank you for purchasing and please continue doing so! 

Bingo – All families are required to volunteer for (2) bingo dates.  Please contact Kelly Synal (Bingo Coordinator) via email 

Kellycat1975@Yahoo.com or text or call 708-426-3111 to set up a day to volunteer.  We have the following options available for 

volunteering on Tuesday’s for Bingo.   

(2) – full time volunteers from 5:30 pm – 10pm      (1) – ½ time volunteer from 5:30 pm -8pm   (1) – ½ time volunteer from 7:30 pm – 10pm 

All funds that are earned from Bingo go directly to our school.  It is important that we volunteer to help out at Bingo nights. 
 

The Big Parent Pay Off Program – Would you like to volunteer your time? We appreciate your help and would like to thank you for 

volunteering by giving your child a dress down day!  Each time you volunteer at an event, your child will receive a dress down day! (Your 

presence at non mandatory meetings like Parent Ambassadors and FSA will also earn your child an entry.) Dress down days will be 

announced. 
 

Box Tops Labels –Please help us raise money for our school by clipping box top labels and sending them in with your child.  This is a 

simple and fun way for our school to earn money that will go towards fun events for our students.  Each label is worth $0.10 and helps our 

school to earn money!  As box top labels are going digital, you can also download the Boxtops for Education App on your device to be able 

to scan your receipts with boxtop items and earn money for our school. Be sure to press the star to “apply” the credit toward your child’s 

classroom.  Type in grade and teacher’s name.  
 

Pop Tab Collection – We are collecting pop tabs from aluminum cans.  This is a great way to teach our children about recycling and about 

philanthropy.  Some Ronald McDonald House locations have earned thousands of dollars to help with families that stay at these locations 

from recycling these pop tabs!  We will have a collection box in the office that we will deliver to our local Ronald McDonald House in Oak 

Lawn. Our last collection weighed 18 lbs.!  
 

Coca Cola Gives Program – We are collecting the plastic tops from all Coca Cola product bottles that have a code on the inside.  Coca Cola 

will donate money to our school every annual quarter for each code that is redeemed.  Please have 

your child hand in tops to their teacher or the office and we will enter the codes. 

“Way to Go” card raffle – We love rewarding our students for great behavior!  In addition to getting 

“Way to Go” cards and “Way to Go” Wednesday’s, we will also have a raffle once a month where one 

student will win a gift card!  Each “Way to Go” card will earn one entry for the student.  

Topics discussed at this meeting 

 Family Skating Party at Fleetwood – 1/26/2020  

 Haunted Trails fundraiser – we earned $96 
 

Updates will be provided after each FSA meeting.  If you have any questions or comments please 

reach out to Jennifer Franco at Jfranco@satgschool.org or call 708-424-7757. 

 

-1/24- Panda Express fundraiser 

-1/26 - 9am Family Mass  

-1/26 – Skaing party  

-2/8 – The Great Event 
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